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                                           Sharing    Caring     Having Fun 

Crafty Ladies!!  At our February 27th, Wendy Bingham, Linda Findlayson, Kathy Greening, and 

Steph Hattie assisted Carol Coutu with the teaching of card-making while Lorrraine DeFazio taught the 

group several fashionable scarf-tying techniques. 

 

Linda Findlayson and         Marlene Falls is proud    Carol McFarlane               Lorraine DeFazio wraps  

Mary Kidd had fun.            of her creation.                sports a jaunty knot.       Paula Harrison in paisley. 

 

Book Club  Book club members have been meeting once a month to have spirited, enriching 

conversations around the thought-provoking books they have been reading. 

 

The club met at Bernice Whalen’s     Bernice served a  

house in March to discuss                   delicious cake topped 

“The Dove keepers”.                            with a dove( of course). 

 



   

 


